
For immediate release: Feb. 22, 2012 
Contact: Gregg Wood, Project Coordinator 

Phone: 552-6093 

Email: gwood@ci.missoula.mt.us 

 
________________________________________________________________________  

 

PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Rattlesnake Creek / Broadway Crossing  
(RUX) Project 

 
 

When: Feb. 29, 6 p.m. 
Where: City Council Chambers, 140 West Pine St. 
 
 
Come to a public meeting on Wednesday, Feb. 29, at 6 p.m. in City Council Chambers 
at 140 West Pine St. for an update on the plans to enhance access and connections 
among the Rattlesnake Valley, Downtown and the University of Montana with improved 
safety and multi-modal facilities. Staff members of the City of Missoula and the project 
engineers HDR Engineering, Inc. will be on hand to present the project and hear from 
the public. 
 
Proposed plans will be on display, and a presentation will be made at 6:30 p.m., followed 
by comments and questions and answers. 
 
This project will install a pedestrian and bicycle bridge across Rattlesnake Creek at the 
east end of Pine Street, construct a trail from the bridge to Van Buren Street, improve 
pedestrian and bicycle facilities on Van Buren Street to Front Street and improve safety 
and operations at the Van Buren Street and East Broadway intersection. 
 
 
Additional contact: 
 
Dustin Hirose, Project Engineer, HDR Engineering, Inc. 532-2200 
  
 
 
 
The City of Missoula attempts to provide accommodations for any know disability that may interfere 
with a person's participation in any service, program, or activity. For reasonable accommodations to 
participate in this meeting, please contact us at least two days before this public meeting.  
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